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Policy Statement: The Council of the County of St. Paul No. 19 wishes to use lighting 
more responsibly and more cost effectively. 
 
Procedures: 
In recognition of the environmental and financial advantages that can be achieved by 
increasing the presence of LED lighting technology in the County, the Council of the 
County of St. Paul will shift to using LED lighting for all future street lighting 
installations and all replacement street lights. 
 

Current lighting luminaries in the County will be replaced with LED lighting technology 
on a case by case basis as current lighting luminaries burn out or require replacement. 
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